
Opioid Litigation Settlement 

The State of Iowa along with other states settled claims that certain prescription drug companies and 
pharmaceutical distributors engaged in misleading and fraudulent conduct in the marketing and sale of 
opioids and failed to monitor for, detect and prevent diversion of the drugs.  The County also settled the 
same claims and related claims.  Due to its settlement of these claims, the County will receive payments 
from the Defendant companies over the next seventeen years.  The County is required to use these 
funds for activities to remediate the opioid crisis and treat or mitigate opioid use disorder and related 
disorders through prevention, harm reduction, treatment, and recovery services . 


